
EXPORT-IMPORT BANK OF WASHINGTON

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

WASHINGTON 25, D. C.

February 13, 1961

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
Founder American G. I. Forum of the U. S.
3024 Morgan Avenue
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Your letter of February 2, recommending
Mr. Roy Rodriguez for a position with the Export-
Import Bank reached me this morning. I have
delivered it and the statement of qualifications to
the Personnel Department and you no doubt will hear
from them shortly.

It was a pleasure to hear from you.
Mrs. Docking joins me in sending best regards.
We are looking forward to seeing you again in
Washington.

Sincerely yours,

I - /'
George Ibcking ~

Director


